
 

 

 

Recommendation to Approve Summer School Proposals 

 

As superintendent, I recommend that we approve the “Jump Start” Summer 

School Proposals at the primary, elementary, and junior high schools for the 

summer of 2015.  In addition, I recommend approval of the high school 

summer school program for 2015 that will be held in June. 

 

Rationale 

 

The attached summer school proposals are within the budgeted amount.  The 

funding source is the Education Fund, and we receive those funds from 

several sources, including local tax dollars and CPPRT. (Corporate Personal 

Property Replacement Tax)  The need for summer school is demonstrated 

through local and state assessments.  

 

District Goal 

 

Demonstrate increased academic achievement for all students. 


